
 
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 

ZONING BOARD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Please take notice that the location of the Borough of Highlands Zoning Board 
meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 7, 2013 has been changed to the 
Henry Hudson Regional High School located at 1 Grand Tour, Highlands, NJ.  The 
meeting will begin at 7:30 P.M and the meeting is open to the public. 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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